The Management Board of Feerum S.A., with its registered office in Chojnéw (‘the Issuer’),
announces a decision to change the date of publication of the consolidated report for the first
half of 2024 and to make the aforementioned report public on 26 September 2024. In
accordance with the information contained in current report 1/2024 of 5 January 2024, the
original publication date was set at 30 September 2024.



